
Upcoming Event: The Source to
Give  Talk  on  State  Laws
Addressing Pharmacy Prices
In  an  increasingly  complicated  and  blurry  landscape,
stakeholders across the health care industry are searching for
ways to control health care costs, improve quality, enhance
access to care, and maintain fair market power. We’re excited to
share that The Source’s Senior Health Policy Researcher Katie
Gudiksen will be participating in a webinar series hosted by
Catalyst for Payment Reform (CPR), featuring leading experts in
policy and health care innovation.

The free four-part spring series will kick off on April 2,
highlighting complex areas of health care strategy that may need
policy  solutions  to  drive  change.  The  topics  range  from
pharmaceuticals  to  healthcare  mergers.  Gudiksen’s  talk  will
focus on state laws addressing pharmacy prices and will take
place on April 23 at 1-2pm EST.

Don’t miss this opportunity to learn from leading experts and
ask questions on how policy levers can be used at the state and
federal level to create higher value health care and catalyze
change.  Register
now: https://www.catalyze.org/event/april-webinar-series-2019.
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